CHECKING IN ||
ON MAY 10, 11,17, OR 18

Thank you for choosing Hotel Ole Inn.
Please be advised that due to events at Eco Park
Stadium on May 10, 11, 17, and 18, public
transportation and hotel access are expected to
be especially crowded—particularly between
9:00 PM and midnight.

To help ensure a smoother check-in experience, we
encourage you to take advantage of our pre-arrival services:

Luggage storage prior to check-in

Pre-check-in registration and payment
(Please note that room access is available only after
3:00 PM.)

Recelving parcels or luggage by delivery

(Please ensure the delivery is prepa/o’ and that the
sender's name matches the guest's name on the
reservation.)



https://www.ole-inn.com/

